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From:

Sent: Thursday, 23 November 2017 4:12 PM
To: Brendon Roberts <brendon.roberts@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Bluestone Modification

Dear Brendon

| am aware that the closing date for submissions for the Bluestone Modification at Captain Cook Drive for units
above the retail section closed on Tuesday but if possible | would like to add the fact that they are not meeting the
PAC requiement of a shuttle to Woolooware Station as required. The public bus service 985 goes to Cronulla or
Caringbah stations. There is a letter written to Sam Haddad Director of Planning and Infrastructure(attention Karen
Jones) on 13 February 2013 by Gy Wallace of Cronulla Sutherland Leagues Club confirming that Woolooware Station
is on the Route. | will try to attach a copy. | just found this when | was looking at other paperwork.

| hope this can be added to my submission.

Regards





